
 

 

 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13TH 
AT 1:45 PM 

SB-435, SAMUEL BRONFMAN 
BUILDING 
1590 DOCTEUR PENFIELD 
 

The Azrieli Institute of Israel Studies 
welcomes you to an open house.   

 Come and meet the faculty, staff and 
students 

 Find out about opportunities to study in 
Israel 

 Learn about funding and scholarship 
opportunities 

 And much more 

Refreshments will be served 

For more information or to RSVP, please contact the 
Institute at azrieliinstitute@concordia.ca or             
(514) 848-2424 ext: 8721. 

 

Image Here 

mailto:azrieliinstitute@concordia.ca

